
 

 

November 10 2022 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
As we approach the end of a long but successful term, I am writing this week with some reminders for the 
remainder of our time in school this calendar year. Next week will culminate with our International Day on 
Thursday November 17, and from Sunday to Wednesday students can come to school in the PE kits, if they 
wish, as we will have a number of World Cup themed activities taking place each day. International Day, of 
course, can involve students dressing in clothing which represents their home countries so we are looking 
forward to seeing our proudly multicultural community at its finest! Thank you also to all parents who have 
already volunteered to contribute food from their home countries for our students to taste during the day 
– this kind offer is very much appreciated. Should any other parents also like to help, then the sign-up form 
is below: 
 
https://forms.gle/VjVYvSBFSfbJYyPH9 
 
Our new timings of 07.00 to 12.00 will also remain in place until this term has ended. Thank you to all 
members of our community who are ensuring that their children continue to both arrive on time and be 
collected punctually. I know that there is now increased traffic on the roads at this time across the country 
and that these timings can prove to be problematic for some, so I am grateful for all efforts made. I would 
like to also assure parents that senior leaders will continue to supervise key areas around our campus in 
the morning and in the afternoon because safeguarding will always be a huge priority for our school. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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